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Friends of Meadow

Fancy Dress & 
Halloween 
DISCO

Monday 31st October 2022
Lunchtime 
17th October 2022
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Friends of Meadow would like to invite all pupils to enjoy a Fancy Dress Halloween Disco on Monday 31st October. The disco will taking place during our lunchtime. 
Upper School Pupils and 6th Formers are welcome to attend during 1st sitting lunch break and Lower School Pupils are welcome to attend 2nd sitting lunch break. 
Throughout the day, there will be prizes awarded to the best fancy dress in each year group and small prizes awarded for the best fancy dress at the disco. 

If your child would like to come, please return the attached reply-slip. 
Yours sincerely, 

FRIENDS OF MEADOW 
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Halloween DISCO – Monday 31st October 2022– please return to office


Name of child:   _____________________________    Class:  __________



I would be happy for my child to attend FOM Halloween Disco. 

Signed:   ___________________________________    Date:   ____________


Name:  ____________________________________
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